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Subject: Desire to relax some specifications and limit distance of 100 Mb/s bidirectional links to 10 km.

Dear Mr. Aoyagi,
During our September, 2002 Interim meeting, a number of issues were raised about the 100 Mb/s, bi-directional transceiver specifications in Draft 1.0. We resolved these issues to our satisfaction and have approved changes to the draft standard. These will be published as Draft 1.1 on October 14, 2002. A general list of the issues can be found in the attached spreadsheet.

We have a continued desire to achieve commonality between the EFM transceivers and those being specified by TTC TS-1000. We would like TTC to review our changes and suggest the opportunities for harmonization. 

We would like to encourage representatives of TTC WG21 to participate in our next meeting (please see http://www.ieee802.org/meeting/meeting_files/802-1102-MI-03.html and note our meeting will take place in Sheraton Hotel) in Kauai, Hawaii.  In preparation for this meeting, we would like to set up a teleconference. We would recommend holding this call during the week of October 21, 2002.

Respectfully yours,

Vipul Bhatt

Chair, IEEE 802.3ah Optical Sub-Task Force 

